
  

FUELING THE GROWTH 

No. GMDC/CS/BSE/ 496/2021-22 Dt. 30/07/2021 

To, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd. 

25th Floor, P.J. Towers 

Dalal Street 

Fort, Mumbai-400 001 

Subject: Clarification Regarding Increase in volume of GMDC shares 

Ref: Your email No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/RS/ 2021-2022 / 244 

dated 30th July 2021 

With reference to the subject mentioned above and the email letter of BSE referred 

above, it is hereby clarified by the Company that presently, the Company has no 

such information which can have any bearing on the price / volume behavior of 

GMDC’s shares on the Exchanges. 

You are requested to kindly take note of the same. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 
For Gujarat Mineral Development Corporation Ltd. 

    ns) 
Company Secretary 
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